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Voting by mail in Oregon makes it more accessible to all. Removal of this system will 

make fewer voices heard, especially disadvantaging people with disabilities, from 

rural areas, and working class folks. There are no substantial voter fraud issues that 

in-person voting would fix, and it is antithetical to democracy to make it harder for 

people to vote. I oppose SB210. 


